March 26, 2025

Mrs. Leah Jackson, City Administrator/Hinckley City Council
City of Hinckley

106 First St. SE

Hinckley, MN 55037

Dear Leah and City Council:

As of today, Wednesday, March 26, 2025, I am giving my 60-day notice and will
be retiring on Friday, May 30, 2025.

I appreciate the opportunity you have given me over the years to grow, to gain
knowledge in running the public works department, and being involved in helping
Hinckley be the great city it is.

I wish you all the best in the future and once again thank you for the opportunity of
working with all of you and for the city of Hinckley.

Sincerely,

Richard (Rick) Dunagan
Public Works Supervisor



